
From: J Fry
To: Joe Vinatieri; Rigo Garcia
Subject: I heard the trees on IN Uptown on Greenleaf fro HAdley to Wardman street are being removed
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 1:35:47 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

This crazy. Those trees are old and beautiful. How can you possible make the street look better?  I know
that the Mayor Mr. Vinatieri is not behind this.  What can possibly make the street look better?

I am sure many people are going to be angry and sad.  WTF will be asked.

I would love to see a markup of what your idea will be.
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